
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

Through this medium, I hereby care to inform you that the graduation ceremony 

for the Class of 2014 of the Saba Comprehensive School has been postponed to 

Saturday, November 8, 2014 at the same venue i.e. Saba University School of 

Medicine. This decision was taken due to circumstances beyond our control. 

The Management and staff of the SCS deeply regret any inconvenience caused due 

to this postponement. 

 

Sincerely, 

_________________ 
Graduation Committee 

  

 

 


